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Docket No. 50-220

UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIOIv

REGION I

631 PARK AVENUE
KING OP PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

February 27, 1979

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. R. R. Schneider

Vice President
Electric Operations

300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

This is to inform all recipients of IE Bulletin No. 79-01 dated February
8, 1979, that the valve limit switch identified on page one, second
paragraph, line eight, as NAMCO Model S3CML should read SL3CML.

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact this
office.

S incer ely,

Boyce H. Grier
Director

cc:
T. E. Lempges, General Superintendent, Nuclear Generation
T. J. Perkins, Station Superintendent
C. L. Stuart, Operations Supervisor
E. B. Thomas, Jr., Esquire
A. Z. Roisman, Natural Resources Defense Council
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